
I support passage of this bill because I believe that without setting firm and realistic goals we will never make the kind of progress 
we need to reach a 100% renewable energy future. I can barely stand to think about what the  future will look like for our children 
and grandchildren if we do not take hold of the problem of climate change and vow to do all we can to address it.  Oregonians can 
do this. We are strong  and effective when we are committed.  Let’s do this!


